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91 Belsize Lane

Belsize Park

NW35AU

NW35AU

04/05/2017  17:10:232017/2454/L OBJ George Everett Dear Sir or Madam,

I strongly object to the application. The proposed plans would have a very negative effect on 

our quality of life. They would overshadow and create significant loss of light on two of our 

main living areas. The plans would overshadow and create loss of light to both our main 

bedroom and our sitting area/kitchen. The rooms would be made dark by the addition of the 

second story extension. I note that this seems to be a resubmitted version of the following 

planning submission  from 2012.

2012/1189/P

2012/1335/L

I quote from the associated Officer delegated report -

 'Following concerns raised in respect of an additional floor to the existing 3-storey closet 

wing extension, the

applicant agreed to omit this from the scheme. The application has therefore been revised to 

remove this element of the proposal and the drawings amended accordingly'.

I therefore thoroughtly object to the proposals.

Many thanks George Everett
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